Ponoka,

RE: 51 AVENUE REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 2023 UPDATE

Dear Business Owner,

As of May 8, 2023, the Town of Ponoka and Border Paving Ltd. have proceeded with the redevelopment of 51 Avenue
between 50 Street and 51 Street.

Provided below is a detailed description of the expected progression of the project in the following month:
e July 3: Excavation on the west half of the parking lot will commence. Temporary power poles will be removed,
and electrical lines will be tied in. Landscaping will also begin.
e July 6: Granular base for curb and gutter areas will be completed.
e July 7: Power pole relocation in parking lot will occur.
e July 10: Concrete for curb and cutters will be poured in parking lot.
e July 11 —July 16: Break to allow for concrete to cure.
e July 17 — July 18: Complete granular base layer and compact to prepare for paving.
e July 18: Removal of asphalt on 50" and 51°¢ Street.
o Next 2 weeks — landscaping contractor will be bringing in site furniture.

Thank you for your patience with this project. We look forward to completing the planned physical improvements to 51
Avenue in the near future which will benefit the whole community for years to come. If you have any questions, please
reach out directly to your project team representative.

Sincerely,

51 Avenue Project Team



